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  The Child Garden Geoff Ryman,1994-04-15 The
multiple-award-winning sf classic from the
acclaimed author of Was. In the city of the
future, humans photosynthesize, viruses educate
people, organics have replaced electronics . . .
and almost no one lives past 40. The outcast
Milena feels alone--until she meets the
genetically engineered Rolfa.
  Not Just a Walk in the Park James B.
Cora,2021-11-09 The never-before-told, behind-the-
scenes story of Disney's pioneering and triumphant
global theme park and resort expansion. On June
16, 2016, Shanghai Disneyland Park, located in
Pudong, Shanghai, opened to great fanfare and
acclaim. Disney Chairman and Chief Executive Bob
Iger called the world's twelfth Disney park one of
the proudest and most exciting moments in the
history of The Walt Disney Company. But a short
three decades before, there were only two Disney
parks--both in the U.S. How this unique
entertainment enterprise expanded and was embraced
all around the world is one of the most ambitious
and successful, but little-documented aspects of
The Walt Disney Company's history. Leading that
pioneering and influential initiative was a
fascinating man who, like Walt Disney himself, was
the right combination of experience, enterprise,
curiosity, and cultural complement at just the
right time and place: Disney Legend Jim Cora. Part
memoir, part cultural history, part documentary--
and always fascinating, revealing, candid, and
frequently humorous--Not Just a Walk in the Park:
The Creation of Disney's Global Resorts is the
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first-ever documentation of Disney's rise as a
worldwide powerhouse in destination recreation and
cultural export; and the circumstances, events,
and individuals who brought it all to life. Filled
with remarkable information, insight, anecdotes,
and reflections of places, people, projects,
problems, and ultimate successes, this is a one-
of-a-kind recollection of a previously unknown
aspect of the wide, wonderful world of Disney and
how it got that way.
  The Pea and the Sun Leonard M. Wapner,2005-04-29
Take an apple and cut it into five pieces. Would
you believe that these five pieces can be
reassembled in such a fashion so as to create two
apples equal in shape and size to the original?
Would you believe that you could make something as
large as the sun by breaking a pea into a finite
number of pieces and putting it back together
again? Neither did Leonard Wapner, author of The
Pea and the Sun, when he was first introduced to
the Banach-Tarski paradox, which asserts exactly
such a notion. Written in an engaging style, The
Pea and the Sun catalogues the people, events, and
mathematics that contributed to the discovery of
Banach and Tarski's magical paradox. Wapner makes
one of the most interesting problems of advanced
mathematics accessible to the non-mathematician.
  America Before Graham Hancock,2019-04-23 The
Instant New York Times Bestseller! Was an advanced
civilization lost to history in the global
cataclysm that ended the last Ice Age? Graham
Hancock, the internationally bestselling author,
has made it his life's work to find out--and in
America Before, he draws on the latest
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archaeological and DNA evidence to bring his quest
to a stunning conclusion. We’ve been taught that
North and South America were empty of humans until
around 13,000 years ago – amongst the last great
landmasses on earth to have been settled by our
ancestors. But new discoveries have radically
reshaped this long-established picture and we know
now that the Americas were first peopled more than
130,000 years ago – many tens of thousands of
years before human settlements became established
elsewhere. Hancock's research takes us on a series
of journeys and encounters with the scientists
responsible for the recent extraordinary
breakthroughs. In the process, from the
Mississippi Valley to the Amazon rainforest, he
reveals that ancient New World cultures share a
legacy of advanced scientific knowledge and
sophisticated spiritual beliefs with supposedly
unconnected Old World cultures. Have
archaeologists focused for too long only on the
Old World in their search for the origins of
civilization while failing to consider the
revolutionary possibility that those origins might
in fact be found in the New World? America Before:
The Key to Earth's Lost Civilization is the
culmination of everything that millions of readers
have loved in Hancock's body of work over the past
decades, namely a mind-dilating exploration of the
mysteries of the past, amazing archaeological
discoveries and profound implications for how we
lead our lives today.
  A New Kind of Science Stephen Wolfram,2018-11-30
NOW IN PAPERBACK€Starting from a collection of
simple computer experiments€illustrated in the
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book by striking computer graphics€Stephen Wolfram
shows how their unexpected results force a whole
new way of looking at the operation of our
universe.
  Manhole Covers Mimi Melnick,Robert A.
Melnick,1996-08-01 They lie underfoot, embellished
and gleaming. They seal off and provide entry to
an underground world of conduits, water mains,
power lines, and sewers. They appear by the
thousands in our cities, but very few people ever
look at them or think about them as art. At once
completely ordinary and totally unexpected,
manhole covers present an infinite variety of
design in the commonplace as well as a record of
defunct utility companies, forgotten business
firms, and obsolete foundries. Manhole Covers
documents this singular form of urban industrial
art and its place in American culture. Mimi and
Robert Melnick first revealed their obsession with
street hardware twenty years ago in a remarkable
little book called Manhole Covers of Los Angeles
(1974). Printed in a small format and a limited
edition, it quickly went out of print and is now a
scarce collector's item. But that was just an
introduction to their larger project, which has
come to fruition in this book of 200 photographs
and an extended narrative documenting manhole
covers throughout the United States and discussing
the history of their use, manufacture, and
function. A subject that at first seems
straightforward and commonplace becomes redolent
and poetic in the Melnicks' hands, for their
hieroglyphic reading of manhole covers reveals a
chapter of urban history that can only be
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recovered from the logos and markings of these
early disks. There are square lids, convex lids,
perforated lids. And the older ones wear an
astonishingly diverse range of anything-but-blank
faces expressed in raised crosses, waffle grids,
cut-out diamonds, radial stars, floral patterns,
and honeycomb treads. The diversity of design
corresponds to an equally diverse typology of form
and function, as indicated by their evocative
labels: handholes, vents, coalholes, grates,
lampholes, storm drains, steam covers, meter lids,
traffic buttons.
  Global Economic History: A Very Short
Introduction Robert C. Allen,2011-09-15 Together
these countries pioneered new technologies that
have made them ever richer.
  Kids First from Day One Christine Hertz,Kristine
Mraz,2018-02-13 This book is a place to start
creating the classroom of your dreams from the
very first minute of school, a classroom that is
research based, child centered, and in step with
the world today. - Christine Hertz and Kristine
Mraz The classroom of your dreams starts with one
big idea. From the first days of school to the
last, Kids First from Day One shares teaching that
puts your deepest teaching belief into action:
that children are the most important people in the
room. Christine Hertz and Kristi Mraz show how to
take that single, heartfelt value and create a
cohesive, highly effective approach to teaching
that addresses today's connected, collaborative
world. With infectious enthusiasm, hard-won
experience, and a generous dose of humor, Kids
First from Day One shows exactly how Christine and
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Kristi build and maintain a positive, cooperative,
responsive classroom where students engage deeply
with their learning and one another. Kids First
from Day One strengthens and deepens the
connections between your love of working with
kids, your desire to impact their lives, and your
teaching practice. It shares: plans for designing
beautiful classroom spaces that burst with the fun
of learning positive language and classroom
routines that reduce disruptive behavior-without
rewards and consequences suggestions for matching
students' needs to high-impact teaching structures
a treasury of the Christine and Kristi's favorite
teacher stuff such as quick guides for challenging
behavior, small-group planning grids, and parent
letters links to videos that model the moves of
Christine's and Kristi's own teaching. Just
starting out and want to know what really works in
classrooms? Curious about how to make your room
hum with learning? Or always on the lookout for
amazing teaching ideas? Read Kids First from Day
One. You'll discover that the classroom of your
dreams is well within your reach.
  The WEIRDest People in the World Joseph
Henrich,2020-09-08 A New York Times Notable Book
of 2020 A Bloomberg Best Non-Fiction Book of 2020
A Behavioral Scientist Notable Book of 2020 A
Human Behavior & Evolution Society Must-Read
Popular Evolution Book of 2020 A bold, epic
account of how the co-evolution of psychology and
culture created the peculiar Western mind that has
profoundly shaped the modern world. Perhaps you
are WEIRD: raised in a society that is Western,
Educated, Industrialized, Rich, and Democratic. If



8

so, you’re rather psychologically peculiar. Unlike
much of the world today, and most people who have
ever lived, WEIRD people are highly
individualistic, self-obsessed, control-oriented,
nonconformist, and analytical. They focus on
themselves—their attributes, accomplishments, and
aspirations—over their relationships and social
roles. How did WEIRD populations become so
psychologically distinct? What role did these
psychological differences play in the industrial
revolution and the global expansion of Europe
during the last few centuries? In The WEIRDest
People in the World, Joseph Henrich draws on
cutting-edge research in anthropology, psychology,
economics, and evolutionary biology to explore
these questions and more. He illuminates the
origins and evolution of family structures,
marriage, and religion, and the profound impact
these cultural transformations had on human
psychology. Mapping these shifts through ancient
history and late antiquity, Henrich reveals that
the most fundamental institutions of kinship and
marriage changed dramatically under pressure from
the Roman Catholic Church. It was these changes
that gave rise to the WEIRD psychology that would
coevolve with impersonal markets, occupational
specialization, and free competition—laying the
foundation for the modern world. Provocative and
engaging in both its broad scope and its
surprising details, The WEIRDest People in the
World explores how culture, institutions, and
psychology shape one another, and explains what
this means for both our most personal sense of who
we are as individuals and also the large-scale



9

social, political, and economic forces that drive
human history. Includes black-and-white
illustrations.
  Feed M.T. Anderson,2012-07-17 Identity crises,
consumerism, and star-crossed teenage love in a
futuristic society where people connect to the
Internet via feeds implanted in their brains. This
new edition contains new back matter and a
refreshed cover. A National Book Award finalist.
  The Women's Army Corps Mattie
Treadwell,2019-07-29
  Beyond the Basic Stuff with Python Al
Sweigart,2020-12-16 BRIDGE THE GAP BETWEEN NOVICE
AND PROFESSIONAL You've completed a basic Python
programming tutorial or finished Al Sweigart's
bestseller, Automate the Boring Stuff with Python.
What's the next step toward becoming a capable,
confident software developer? Welcome to Beyond
the Basic Stuff with Python. More than a mere
collection of advanced syntax and masterful tips
for writing clean code, you'll learn how to
advance your Python programming skills by using
the command line and other professional tools like
code formatters, type checkers, linters, and
version control. Sweigart takes you through best
practices for setting up your development
environment, naming variables, and improving
readability, then tackles documentation,
organization and performance measurement, as well
as object-oriented design and the Big-O algorithm
analysis commonly used in coding interviews. The
skills you learn will boost your ability to
program--not just in Python but in any language.
You'll learn: Coding style, and how to use
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Python's Black auto-formatting tool for cleaner
code Common sources of bugs, and how to detect
them with static analyzers How to structure the
files in your code projects with the Cookiecutter
template tool Functional programming techniques
like lambda and higher-order functions How to
profile the speed of your code with Python's
built-in timeit and cProfile modules The computer
science behind Big-O algorithm analysis How to
make your comments and docstrings informative, and
how often to write them How to create classes in
object-oriented programming, and why they're used
to organize code Toward the end of the book you'll
read a detailed source-code breakdown of two
classic command-line games, the Tower of Hanoi (a
logic puzzle) and Four-in-a-Row (a two-player
tile-dropping game), and a breakdown of how their
code follows the book's best practices. You'll
test your skills by implementing the program
yourself. Of course, no single book can make you a
professional software developer. But Beyond the
Basic Stuff with Python will get you further down
that path and make you a better programmer, as you
learn to write readable code that's easy to debug
and perfectly Pythonic Requirements: Covers Python
3.6 and higher
  Profit Beyond Measure H. Johnson,Anders
Bröms,2011-01-25 Waste has plagued almost every
industrial-age firm for the past century. In this
powerfully argued alternative to conventional cost
management thinking, experts H. Thomas Johnson and
Anders Bröms assert that any company can avoid the
waste that is generated through excessive
operating costs in the short run and excessive
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losses from market instability in the long run. To
gain more secure levels of profitability,
management must simply change how it thinks about
work and how it organizes work. Profit Beyond
Measure details how two extremely profitable
manufacturers, Toyota and the Swedish truck maker
Scania, have rejected the traditional mechanistic
mindset of managing by results that generates
waste. Johnson and Bröms explain how Toyota and
Scania achieve their legendary cost advantage
through a revolutionary concept they call managing
by means (MBM). Instead of being driven to meet
preconceived accounting targets, the production
systems of Toyota and Scania are governed by the
three precepts that guide all living systems:
self-organization, interdependence, and diversity.
Amid a wealth of new insights into Toyota's
vaunted system, Johnson and Bröms introduce the
tools of MBM to show how design, production, and
profitability analysis are done to customer order.
They demonstrate that by following the principles
that emulate life systems, even a lean and
profitable company can organize work to greatly
lessen its long-term earnings instability and
sharply reduce its short-run operating costs.
Scania has achieved sixty-five years of financial
stability and longevity in the face of fierce
competition. Toyota has amassed a market value
since 1988 that has rivaled -- or sometimes
surpassed -- the American Big Three automakers
combined. The principles that Johnson and Bröms
set forth in Profit Beyond Measure can guarantee
the same richer, longer life to any company that
applies them.
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  Showstopper! G. Pascal Zachary,2014-04-01 This
“inside account captures the energy—and the
madness—of the software giant’s race to develop a
critical new program. . . . Gripping” (Fortune
Magazine). Showstopper is the dramatic, inside
story of the creation of Windows NT, told by Wall
Street Journal reporter G. Pascal Zachary. Driven
by the legendary David Cutler, a picked band of
software engineers sacrifices almost everything in
their lives to build a new, stable, operating
system aimed at giving Microsoft a platform for
growth through the next decade of development in
the computing business. Comparable in many ways to
the Pulitzer Prize–winning book The Soul of a New
Machine by Tracy Kidder, Showstopper gets deep
inside the process of software development, the
lives and motivations of coders and the pressure
to succeed coupled with the drive for originality
and perfection that can pull a diverse team
together to create a program consisting of many
hundreds of thousands of lines of code.
  Godel John L. Casti,Werner DePauli,L
Casti,2009-04-21 Kurt Gödel was an intellectual
giant. His Incompleteness Theorem turned not only
mathematics but also the whole world of science
and philosophy on its head. Shattering hopes that
logic would, in the end, allow us a complete
understanding of the universe, Gödel's theorem
also raised many provocative questions: What are
the limits of rational thought? Can we ever fully
understand the machines we build? Or the inner
workings of our own minds? How should
mathematicians proceed in the absence of complete
certainty about their results? Equally legendary
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were Gödel's eccentricities, his close friendship
with Albert Einstein, and his paranoid fear of
germs that eventually led to his death from self-
starvation. Now, in the first book for a general
audience on this strange and brilliant thinker,
John Casti and Werner DePauli bring the legend to
life.
  Why People Believe Weird Things Michael
Shermer,2002-09-01 Revised and Expanded Edition.
In this age of supposed scientific enlightenment,
many people still believe in mind reading, past-
life regression theory, New Age hokum, and alien
abduction. A no-holds-barred assault on popular
superstitions and prejudices, with more than
80,000 copies in print, Why People Believe Weird
Things debunks these nonsensical claims and
explores the very human reasons people find
otherworldly phenomena, conspiracy theories, and
cults so appealing. In an entirely new chapter,
Why Smart People Believe in Weird Things, Michael
Shermer takes on science luminaries like physicist
Frank Tippler and others, who hide their spiritual
beliefs behind the trappings of science. Shermer,
science historian and true crusader, also reveals
the more dangerous side of such illogical
thinking, including Holocaust denial, the
recovered-memory movement, the satanic ritual
abuse scare, and other modern crazes. Why People
Believe Strange Things is an eye-opening resource
for the most gullible among us and those who want
to protect them.
  The Big Book of Small Python Projects Al
Sweigart,2021-06-25 Best-selling author Al
Sweigart shows you how to easily build over 80 fun
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programs with minimal code and maximum creativity.
If you’ve mastered basic Python syntax and you’re
ready to start writing programs, you’ll find The
Big Book of Small Python Projects both
enlightening and fun. This collection of 81 Python
projects will have you making digital art, games,
animations, counting pro- grams, and more right
away. Once you see how the code works, you’ll
practice re-creating the programs and experiment
by adding your own custom touches. These simple,
text-based programs are 256 lines of code or less.
And whether it’s a vintage screensaver, a snail-
racing game, a clickbait headline generator, or
animated strands of DNA, each project is designed
to be self-contained so you can easily share it
online. You’ll create: • Hangman, Blackjack, and
other games to play against your friends or the
computer • Simulations of a forest fire, a million
dice rolls, and a Japanese abacus • Animations
like a virtual fish tank, a rotating cube, and a
bouncing DVD logo screensaver • A first-person 3D
maze game • Encryption programs that use ciphers
like ROT13 and Vigenère to conceal text If you’re
tired of standard step-by-step tutorials, you’ll
love the learn-by-doing approach of The Big Book
of Small Python Projects. It’s proof that good
things come in small programs!
  Maakies Tony Millionaire,2001 The very first
Maakies compilation of every strip appearing from
its inception in 1994 through to 1996. Millionaire
focuses on the adventures of an alcoholic and
suicidal crow, mixed with shockingly elegant
depictions of nautical adventures. It's all
uncannily crafted with Millionaire's breathtaking
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line, which eerily reproduces the feel and spirit
of earlier classic newspaper strips. Designed by
Millionaire and Chip Kidd, whose art direction and
packaging of Batman The Complete History ensured
his place as one of the all time greatest book
designers.
  Where Is My Flying Car? J. Storrs
Hall,2021-11-30 From an engineer and futurist, an
impassioned account of technological stagnation
since the 1970s and an imaginative blueprint for a
richer, more abundant future The science fiction
of the 1960s promised us a future remade by
technological innovation: we’d vacation in
geodesic domes on Mars, have meaningful
conversations with computers, and drop our
children off at school in flying cars. Fast-
forward 60 years, and we’re still stuck in traffic
in gas-guzzling sedans and boarding the same types
of planes we flew in over half a century ago. What
happened to the future we were promised? In Where
Is My Flying Car?, J. Storrs Hall sets out to
answer this deceptively simple question. What
starts as an examination of the technical
limitations of building flying cars evolves into
an investigation of the scientific, technological,
and social roots of the economic stagnation that
started in the 1970s. From the failure to adopt
nuclear energy and the suppression of cold fusion
technology to the rise of a counterculture hostile
to progress, Hall recounts how our collective
ambitions for the future were derailed, with
devastating consequences for global wealth
creation and distribution. Hall then outlines a
framework for a future powered by exponential
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progress—one in which we build as much in the
world of atoms as we do in the world of bits, one
rich in abundance and wonder. Drawing on years of
original research and personal engineering
experience, Where Is My Flying Car?, originally
published in 2018, is an urgent, timely analysis
of technological progress over the last 50 years
and a bold vision for a better future.
  Relevance Regained H. Thomas Johnson,2002-01-15
Building on his pathbreaking, award-winning
bestseller, Relevance Lost, H. Thomas Johnson
presents a devastating critique of the top-down
hierarchical accounting systems that have
dominated American corporations since the 1950s.
In Relevance Regained, Johnson shows exactly how
managing by remote control through results-
oriented accounting information has obstructed the
real business objective: to reduce process
variation and lead times for the purpose of
obtaining and keeping satisfied customers. The
failure of most American businesses to be
competitive and profitable, he contends, is their
reliance on management accounting information to
control people's actions and productivity. Cost-
focused imperatives from on high must be replaced,
Johnson asserts, with information systems that
link actions with imperatives of global
competition. Self-managing work teams, according
to Johnson, must own problem-solving information
to reduce variation, delays, and excess in
processes. Johnson prescribes the necessary
changes in management principles that must replace
the outdated style associated with the industrial
revolution. Responsiveness to customers—not
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accounting costs—and flexibility—reducing lead
times and removing constraints—are necessary for
sustained competitive excellence and long-term
profitability. Johnson discusses the radical
overhauls of companies, such as General Electric's
work-outs/best practices program and Harley-
Davidson's work simplification programs, and shows
how these strong commitments to new strategies
maximize a company's most important assets: people
and time. To be globally competitive, he claims, a
company's work must be directed toward selling to
customers, not just selling products.
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compress a PDF
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Adobe Acrobat
to compress PDF
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quality loss.
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file size,
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and download.
Can I fill out
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